
Arizona Department of Education Will Come to Your District Virtually or Face 
to Face!  

Is your district looking for professional development for 3-dimensional 
science teaching and learning? 

 

Contact the ADE Science and STEM Team to get started! 

Sarah Sleasman: Sarah.Sleasman@azed.gov  

or  

Rebecca Garelli: Rebecca.Garelli@azed.gov 

*Please contact our team at least 3 weeks before the desired Professional Development date. 
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